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Question:  

Thank you, Chair. Can I ask now about a specific budget line item in budget paper 3, page 

107, ‘Metropolitan Road Upgrades’. ‘Punt Road, Princes Highway East to Swan Street, 

Richmond’— could you give some further information in terms of what that funding is for?  

Answer:  

 
The funding is to undertake an Integrated Land Use and Transport Strategy for the Punt 

Road corridor between Swan Street and Princes Highway. The strategy will set out the 

Department of Transport’s vision and plan for the future development of the corridor. This 

is to ensure it can continue to fulfill its important movement function in Melbourne’s road 

network, meet the future needs for private and public transport, and improve safety and 

amenity for pedestrians, cyclists and residents.  

 

 

 

 


